Policy Title: Gifts to District Personnel Policy No: 1003.02

As a general guideline, gifts to St. Maries Joint School District No. 41 personnel are not
permissible. Any such recommendation or proposal related to a gift must be specifically
defined and approved by the Superintendent for subsequent review and consideration
by the Board of Trustees. This does not include personal gifts presented outside of the
professional realm. Professional compensatory awards such as honorariums,
scholarships, etc., are not considered as gifts.
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